

TO CONTACT US

Vernon Seventh-Day Adventist Church 1802 45th Ave, Vernon, BC V1T 3M7

Phone: 250.545.3969

Pastor

Steve Little 250.309.8917

Email: stevelittle1977@gmail.com

Elders

Lorne Banks 250.308.7143 Bev Gayan 250.309.5551 Ken Mather 250.503.8903 Elsie Swartz 250.503.8673

Treasurer

Marlene Quibell 250.309.2065

Head Deacon

Rob Ferguson 250.306.3728

Head Deaconess

2p Edwards 250.549.1702

Worship Committee Chairman Beverly Gayan 250.309.5551

Church Administrative Assistant

Cassia Swartz:

cassiaswartz@gmail.com Phone: 250.545.3969

Office Hours: Wednesdays

9:30am-1:00pm

Bulletin Information

vsdabulletininfo@gmail.com Deadline: Thursday at 7:00pm

For membership transfers, church directory or mail box contact the Church Administrative Assistant.

NEXT WEEK

OFFERING REACH BC& Yukon LAMBS OFFERING PVCA WORSHIP COORDINATOR Vic Bell POTLUCK To Be Announced

WELCOME

OCTOBER 19TH, 2019

Vernon Seventh-day Adventist Church

www.vernonadventist.ca



BIBLE STUDY CLASSES

Visitors Welcome!

9:30 - 10:30 a.m. This week's Lesson "God's Call"

ADULTS

Classes located in the Church Sanctuary and School Classrooms.

CHILDREN

All classes are located downstairs.

YOUTH & YOUNG ADULTS

Located downstairs first door on the left.

If you have any questions ask a greeter.
They will be happy to assist you.

WORSHIP SERVICE

10:45 a.m. - noon

CHURCH LIFE

Bev Gayan
Today's donation will go to
Voice of Prophecy

CHILDREN'S STORY

Ed Hanoski

Colouring Sheets are available for children after the story. Please return after the service.

CELEBRATION AND PRAISE

Cindy Brucks

CONTEMPLATION

Ken Mather "Be Still"

WELCOME TO THE VERNON SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH

We hope that your time with us today will deepen your faith in God and His Word. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to fill out one of the "Information Cards" located on the back of the church pews and place it in the offering plate or on the greeters table in the foyer.

Our Mission Statement "We live to share the love of our Saviour with the people of our community and envision a time when faith, hope and love are fully activated in God's church and the community we serve."

COMMUNITY LIFE

DON'T BE A TONY TEXTER We ask that you turn your electronic devices to silent in the sanctuary out of respect for those around you. We also ask that no food or drinks be brought into the sanctuary.

COMMUNITY STREET LUNCH Our next street lunch is on November 2nd. Any questions or donations, please contact Andrea Boring. Thank you for your continued support.

ADRA FOOD BANK DRIVE A couple of weeks ago, the students of PVCA collected food from over 1,400 homes in our neighbourhood. We are grateful for every item collected! It is an awesome way to get out in our immediate community and to be a visible presence. Now, Church, it's your turn. We invite you to bring a non-perishable donation and add it to our collected gift for our Community Service's continued support of Neighbourhood Link and ADRA. Thank you!

PVCA The Grade 6-8 class is needing a **microwave**. If you happen to have an extra one around that you don't need, and you are willing to donate it, please let Mrs. Little know. Thank you!

UKELELES FOR PVCA The Grade 6-8 class is learning to lead out in Worship for our assemblies and for Church Participation. We are needing a couple of Ukeleles for students to learn on. If you have one and are willing to donate it for a student to use it this year, please let Mrs. Little know.

OCTOBER 26 PCVA GUEST FELLOWSHIP LUNCH. Please bring lasagna, side dishes (in crock pots), salads and desserts. Lunch will be served in the gym. Many students and families are expected so please bring extra.

BOWLING & PIZZA Nov 3 @ Lincoln Lanes from 4-5:30 pm. \$4.75 per game. Shoe rental free. Pizza at the church to follow at 5:45. \$5 or \$2 for kids. Bring board games if you want to stay and play. Don't forget to sign up. See you there.

NOVEMBER 10 AT 5 PM UGANDA MISSION FUNDRAISING DINNER. Come, bring a friend and support the Batwa people of Uganda. For reservations please call Debbie 250 546-9481.

ADRA UGANDA School Packages are coming in! Keep them coming! Please make your tax deductible cheque out to Vernon SDA Church and put Uganda Mission on the memo line. Thanks for supporting the Batwa people.

FIRST READINGS Sheri Tisdale to transfer to the Armstrong SDA Church.

Roxanne Tiller to transfer to 100 Mile House SDA Church.

From the Personnel Committee 1st reading for Treasurer, Marlene Quibell.

Assistant Treasurer 2P Edwards, Leon Schafer, Janet Zimmerman

UPCOMING RETREATS

Men's Summit – Oct.25-27, 2019 in Camp Hope. Theme is "Call to the Challenge" Couples retreat – Nov.29 – Dec.1, 2019 – Camp Hope. Theme is "Hold Me" Pathfinders and Adventurers Leadership Convention on October 25 – 27, 2019. Youth Retreat on November 8 – 11, 2019

TREASURER'S REPORT - SEP 2019

CHURCH BUDGET

Year to Date Combined Budget required \$68,377.00

Year to Date Amount received to Sep 30, 2019 \$59,559.62

SHORTFALL to Sep 30, 2019 \$7,747.10

Emergency Funds on Hand \$10,943.87

During the month of Sept, we were **NOT** able to meet Church Combined Budget. Please continue to give towards Church Budget or Church Expense to help our finances. Thank you for your faithful giving.

ADRA CANADA Please note that the Vernon church directs all ADRA Canada offerings to the Maximum Match Fund. This fund guarantees the greatest return on your giving but limits where these funds are distributed. If you would prefer that your donations go to ADRA Canada to be used at their discretion, then please indicate "Where Needed Most" on your tithe envelope.

ELEVATOR FUND The Church Board would like the church body to know that we do have an Elevator Fund which currently has \$5,653.00 in it.